
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
TOWN OF FARMINGTON

The Farmington Board of Selectmen will conduct a Public Hearing Tuesday, March 
24, 2020 at 6:30 P.M. in the conference room of the Municipal Building located 
at 153 Farmington Falls Road.   The Public Hearing is to solicit comments of the 
following applications being submitted to the State of Maine Community Development 
Block Grant programs:

•	 Economic Development Program - Franklin Printing, Inc. The 
purpose of the grant funds is to expand their printing business by purchasing 
specialized machinery, providing working capital, and creating five new jobs.

•	 Economic Development Program - Tumbledown Brewing, LLC.  The 
purpose of the grant funds is to expand production capacity at a larger facility 
by purchasing new equipment, hiring additional employees, and providing 
working capital.

•	 Housing Assistance - Farmington Land, LLC.  The purpose of the 
grant funds is to provide infrastructure and site work for the building of 25 
new affordable units for low-moderate income residents 62 years or older or 
disabled individuals or couples.

•	 Micro-Enterprise Assistance - Mosher’s Meat and Seafood.  The 
purpose of the grant funds is to purchase and install a new digital sign to 
increase sales.

•	 Micro-Enterprise Assistance - Heartfelt Cookies, LLC.  The purpose 
of the grant funds is to purchase machinery and equipment and expand 
advertising to increase sales.      

All comments will be submitted to the Department of Economic and Community 
Development for a Community Development Block Grant.  Comments may be 
submitted in writing to:  Richard Davis, Town Manager, 153 Farmington Falls Road, 
Farmington, ME 04938 at any time prior to the hearing.  TDD/TTY users may call 
207-778-5873.

All interested parties are welcome to attend

If you are physically unable to access any of the Town’s programs or service please 
call Nancy Martin at (207) 778-6538 so that accommodations can be made.


